
From: Jenette Hicks  
Sent: 27 October 2021 11:38 
To: monika pyka  
Subject: Letter following visit to 103 Bloom Street  
 
Hi Monika,                                                 
 
I hope you and your baby are both well.  
 
You’re aware that I visited 103 Bloom street on the afternoon of 28 September. The purpose of the 
visit was to assess compliance with the premises licence conditions so that, if requested, an update 
could be provided to the Licensing Sub Committee later that evening .  
 
During the visit it was noted that some of the premises licence conditions were not complied with, in 
particular these appeared to be in relation to documentation that should have been available at the 
premises.  
 
The attached letter outlines my findings and highlights the areas of concern, please can you ensure 
these issues are addressed  
 
Regards  
       
 
Jenette Hicks  
Licensing Project Officer  
 
Public Protection  
  
 2nd Floor Fred Perry House, Edward Street, Stockport , SK1 3XE 
 
 
 




